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A Note on Medical Insurance

We ask that we receive your medical insurance information at every visit, as you may
require medical services at any time.

If you receive medical services at your visit, the medical services may be eligible for
billing to your insurance company.

We accept the following insurance companies and networks:

- Aetna PPO - Medicare

- Beach Street - NPPN

- Cigna/Great West PPO - Pacificare PPO

- First Health/Conventry - United Healthcare PPO

- Health Net PPO - Blue Cross PPO

- Interplan/Multiplan - Blue Shield PPO but not Covered California Plans
- MCR PPO

If you do not have any of the above plans we ask that you pay out-of-pocket for
our medical services at the time of our visit. We may courtesy bill a PPO plan that
we are not contracted with, but we cannot courtesy bill any HMO insurances.

Medical insurance companies are complex and plans often change. When seeing a
specialist like a dermatologist, some insurance companies have co-pays and others use
deductibles.

A co-pay is an amount of money you pay at the time of a medical service. This amount is
often printed on your health insurance card.

A deductible is a fixed amount of money you have to pay before most, if not all, of your
policy's benefits can be enjoyed. If your deductible has not been met, we will collect the
full amount of your medical services rendered at this office. This may result in a bill from
our office.

It is difficult to predict what costs you might have for your medical visit since each plan

is unique to the individual. If you have any questions, please contact your insurance
carrier as they will be able to provide the most accurate information for you.
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